
We have always believed in the cherished principle of one person = one vote. 
 
I support HB2927 and do NOT support SB825 because Oregon should join the National Popular Vote 
movement this session. 
 
I love my country and I love Oregon. 
 
I support HB2927 and do NOT support SB825. 
 
Thank you, 
Chris Gates 
4920 NE Glisan St #411 
Portland OR 97213 
503-796-2613 

 


